
Dear Parents, 
 
 Your child is being sent home today with an Acceptable Use Policy for my classroom. It 
details general classroom rules, as well as rules about the use of technology in the classroom, 
what they can or cannot do on the Internet, and some definitions of some legal terms. I highly 
recommend that you have your own Acceptable Use Policy for technology used in your home. 
This will provide accountability for your child and they will know what is expected of them 
when using technology in the home. Unsupervised and unaccountable use of technology by 
children can lead to children learning information that they shouldn’t, purchases made in your 
name without your knowledge, or opening them up to online predators. I have included a 
template of an Acceptable Use Policy for you to be able to download for your convenience. 


